LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT

The Mississippi State Port Authority at Gulfport (MSPA) is seeking the services of a Consultant
to assist the MSPA with Planning Support Services for the Port of Gulfport. To further improve
the Port’s involvement in maritime, Department of Defense, non-maritime and commercial
successes, the MSPA is requesting proposals from qualified individuals or firms interested in
assisting the Port in its plan for economic development, financial growth and long-term stability
opportunities at the Port of Gulfport. The selected team will assist the Port in the following areas:

e Developing detailed construction project scopes that align with MSPA’s Strategic Master Plan,
and environmental permits.

e Developing a phased Capital Improvement Plan that aligns with the Port’s Strategic Master Plan
and environmental permits.

e Provide cost estimates and independent fees estimates on engineering proposals.
e Assist the Port with developing a grant schedule, prepare grant application submittals, assist with
grant writing, and provide necessary studies/analysis related to CIP funding.

e Providing necessary studies or analysis to support the growth and sustainability of the Port’s
Operations.

e  Annual updates to the Port’s Strategic Master Plan.

e  Supporting the Port’s efforts towards deepening and widening the federal navigation channel.

The MSPA will receive proposals from Consultants having specific experience and qualifications
in the areas identified in the solicitation. For consideration, proposals for these services must
contain evidence of the Consultant’s experience and abilities in the specified areas and other
disciplines directly related to the proposed services.

Official Request for Qualifications can be downloaded from Central Bidding at
www.centralbidding.com. Electronic proposals can be submitted at www.centralbidding.com.
For any questions relating to the electronic process, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814.

The Request for Qualifications packets are filed in the office of the Mississippi State Port
Authority, Engineering Department, 2510 14" Street, Suite 1450, Gulfport, Mississippi 39501
and are by reference made a part of this Notice. Said documents may be obtained by written
request to the office indicated above, email request to CFord@ShipMSPA.com or by calling the
Engineering Department at 228-865-4300. All proposals must be received by 5:00 p.m. local
time January 11, 2024.

Jon Nass
Executive Director/CEO
Mississippi State Port Authority



